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TO:  JAMES L. APP, CITY MANAGER 
 
FROM: BOB LATA, COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR 
 
SUBJECT: LOCAL HAZARD MITIGATION PLAN 
 
DATE:  APRIL 5, 2005 
 

 
Needs: To continue an open public hearing on the Local Hazard Mitigation Plan. 
 
Facts: 1. At its meeting of March 15, the City Council opened and continued a public hearing 

on a Draft Local Hazard Mitigation Plan.   
 

2. The hearing had been continued to April 5 to allow for URS Corp. to address 
concerns raised by the Council. 

 
3. The nature and scope of the concerns was such that URS  Corp. needed additional time 

to complete the necessary revisions. 
 
Options: After consideration of all public testimony, that the Planning Commission take one of the 

following actions: 
 

a. Open and continue the public hearing on a Draft Local Hazard Mitigation Plan to 
the City Council’s meeting of April 19, 2005. 
 

b. Amend, modify or reject the foregoing option. 
 
 
Prepared by: 
 
 
Ed Gallagher 
Housing Programs Manager 
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